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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: pat=recodenow.org@mg.gospringboard.io on behalf of Pat Lando 
<pat@recodenow.org>

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 6:04 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: I support sustainable groundwater management!

Dear Chair Quaempts and Members of the Commission: 
 
Recode supports OWRD’s proposed rules because they will result in more sustainable management 
of groundwater. 
 
Improving new groundwater permits is long overdue, and I look forward to adoption of the 
proposed rules. 
 
Please act swiftly to approve OWRD's proposed groundwater allocation rules! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Pat Lando 
6607 SE Scott Drive 
Portland OR, 97215-2019  
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